
Dear Brother <LAST_NAME>,

I’m pleased to be writing to you as the Board plans for a return to a certain amount of normalcy at 501 
South Allen this fall. In fact, we are planning for an in-person Homecoming!

From March 2020, when PSU sent the students home, until now, has been a time of unimaginable 
challenge and experience. Yet, we came through it well – and in at least one respect, better. Our actives 
did a great job through this past year. Staying out of trouble took on a new meaning. When the students 
were permitted to return to school, they had to live under strict quarantine laws and school regulations. 
� ey managed it well. Moreover, the pandemic had an odd but positive impact – it caused the actives to 
need to spend more time together (as they were required by PSU and local ordinance from having visitors 
and from going anywhere), which they have reported brought them closer. As well as being President 
of the Alumni, I have been the Adviser for the actives. During this time, I had the pleasure of working 
with a great executive board, most notably President Regis Capoferri, who was instrumental in steering 
the Kappa ship through the rough waters of the pandemic. Also during this time, we held a virtual 
Homecoming and Founders Day, which were both received greatly by those who were able to attend.

Fraternity life still has a strong meaning to young men at PSU. I am happy to be a part of carrying the 
experience forward for them, which also bene� ts the alumni – for as we collectively are able to continue 
the life and traditions of PSK-Kappa, we build and continue a legacy. 

Although there is more to tell you, I will stop for now and will leave with you a simple request. If you are 
able, your support at this time would be greatly appreciated. Your past support helped get us to this day. 
Your help today will help sustain us as we go forward.

I look forward to seeing you and I would welcome hearing from you.

Fraternally,

Martin Barbato ’79
President, � e Phi Sigma Kappa Association - Kappa

P.S. Our giving year ends July 31. Please consider a contribution before then.

537-365

YES! I want to support the 2020-21 Annual Fund. OVER PLEASE!
Check out the HONOR 

ROLL on the back
 $1,000+  $500-$999.99  $250-$499.99
 $100-$249.99  $51-$99.99  Up to $50.99

Please accept my contribution of:

Gifts to the annual fund are not tax deductible.

3 digit code from reverse

Phi Sigma Kappa
The Pennsylvania State University
Alumni Relations Processing Center 
P.O. Box 7007
Albert Lea, MN 56007-8007

 My check is enclosed $_______________, payable to 

Phi Sigma Kappa Association
 Visit www.phisigpsu.com

 Or call our toll-free Donation Hotline 1-800-975-6699

 Please charge my:   MasterCard     Visa   $ _____________ 

Signature ___________________________________________

Account # __________________________________________

Expiration Date ____________________ CW _____________

Martin Barbato ’79
President, � e Phi Sigma Kappa Association - Kappa



Name  _________________________________________

Grad. Year  _________________________________________

Home Address  _________________________________________

Home Phone  _________________________________________

Cell Phone  _________________________________________

Professional Title  _________________________________________

Employer  _________________________________________

Work Address  _________________________________________

Work Phone  _________________________________________

Birthdate  _________________________________________

E-mail Address  _________________________________________

Update Your Contact Information!

$1,000+ 
Bruce Balmat 1970
James Whipkey 1980
Joseph Masterson 1985

$500-$999.99
James Hancock 1953
Richard Pierce 1968
Douglas Derby 1970
William Stanell 1987

$250 - $499.99
Edward Baranski 1955
John (Bud) Lesar 1964
Steven Brose 1969
Richard Richardson 1970
Michael Bache 1978
Martin Barbato 1979
David Hyland 1980
Walter Bashaw 1987

$100 - $249.99
Reaves Lukens 1953
Joseph Peden 1956
G. Parker Eldridge 1958
Joseph Weader 1959
William (Bill) Funk 1963
A R Sharp 1964
George Ely 1964
Kermit Stahr 1966
John Lloyd 1968
Frederick Jacobs 1969
Ronald Hedges 1970
John Eisley 1972
William Hall 1972
Dan Stearns 1973
Stephen Handwerk 1974
� omas Tylman 1975
John Bacon 1978
Edward Bridgens 1978
Brian Auman 1979

Bruce McKinney 1979
Kevin Courter 1980
John Russ 1985
John Caspero 1986
Robert Glass 1986
T. Je� rey McGraw 1988
Matthew Tansky 2000
Matthew Anthony 2002

$51 - $99.99
Ronald Manning 1969

Up to $50.99
Richard Schnure 1963
David Teather 1966
Charles Donnelly 1976
� omas Winiarczyk 1982
Darren Lehrich 1993

2020-21 HONOR ROLL OF DONORS

� e list below re� ects donors who gave to the Annual Fund between August 1, 2020, and June 6, 2021. 
� ank you to all our donors for their ongoing generosity.

SCAN TO GIVE


